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OFFICE OF THE INDEPENDENT COMMISSIONER AGAINST CORRUPTION NT 

A message from the Independent Commissioner 
Against Corruption 
4 February 2022 
 
Today I issued new mandatory reporting directions for public officers in the Northern Territory. 
 
The new reporting directions commence today. 
 
To assist the reader to better understand my role, and the directions, I have prepared a 45 minute 
educational video. 
 
I encourage all public officers, and any member of the public who wishes to better understand my 
role, to read the directions and watch the video. 
 
Both the directions and the video are available on my website. 
 
ENDS  
 

https://icac.nt.gov.au/education-and-training/education-and-training

